
STATE OF CALIFORNIA 
 

         Governor’s Office of Land Use and Climate Innovation  
State Clearinghouse and Planning Unit 

1400 TENTH STREET   SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA   95814 
TEL 1-916-445-0613     state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov    https://lci.ca.gov/ 

 

Gavin Newsom 
Governor 

 Samuel Assefa 
Director 

 

 
 

 
 

Memorandum 
 
Date:   12/3/2024 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2022060358 

  Guadalupe Quarry Redevelopment Project 

 

The Lead Agency has extended the review period for the above referenced project to 

January 6, 2025, to accommodate the review process.  All other project information 

remains the same. 
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December 2, 2024 
 
State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Via email to state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov  
 
Subject: Notice of Extended Public Review Period for the Draft Environmental Impact Report for 

the Guadalupe Quarry Redevelopment Project (SCH#2022060358)  
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
The City of Brisbane published a Notice of Availability on October 7, 2024 for the Draft 
Environmental Impact Report for the Guadalupe Quarry Redevelopment Project 
(SCH#2022060358) which provided a 60-day public comment period, ending on December 6, 
2024. This Notice of Availability was uploaded to CEQA Submit and distributed to responsible 
and trustee agencies as well as interested parties, agencies, and organizations. 
 
On November 26, 2024, the City of Brisbane extended the public review comment period for the 
above-referenced EIR by 30 days to conclude January 6, 2025, at 11:59 PM. The City prepared 
a courtesy notice of the public comment period extension (attached), which was mailed and 
emailed on November 26, 2024, to all parties who had previously received the Notice of 
Availability.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kelly Beggs 
Consulting Principal Planner 
City of Brisbane 
Ph: (628) 222-5985   
Email: kbeggs@brisbaneca.org 
 

City of Brisbane 
50 Park Place 

Brisbane, CA  94005-1310 
(415) 508-2100  

(415) 467-4989 Fax 
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City of Brisbane 
50 Park Place 

Brisbane, CA 94005-1310 
(415) 508-2100 

(415) 467-4989 Fax 
 

*EXTENDED PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD* 
Draft Environmental Impact Report for the  
Guadalupe Quarry Redevelopment Project 

City of Brisbane 

Date: November 26, 2024 
Subject:  Notice of Extended Public Review Period for the Draft Environmental Impact  
  Report for the Guadalupe Quarry Redevelopment Project (SCH#: 2022060358) 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Brisbane (City), as the Lead Agency, has extended the close of the public 
review period for the Draft Environmental Impact Report (Draft EIR) for the proposed Guadalupe Quarry Redevelopment 
Project (Project) from December 6, 2024, to January 6, 2025.  

DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY: The Draft EIR, including the technical appendices, can be reviewed on the City’s website at 
https://www.brisbaneca.org/cd/project/guadalupe-quarry-redevelopment-project. Hard copies of the Draft EIR can also 
be reviewed at the following locations: 

Community Development Department Planning Counter 
Brisbane City Hall 50 Park Place Brisbane, CA 94005  
 
Brisbane Library 163 Visitacion Avenue Brisbane, CA 94005 

 
PUBLIC COMMENT ON DRAFT EIR: The City is soliciting comments from responsible agencies, trustee agencies, public 
agencies, organizations, and members of the public regarding the Draft EIR. In exceedance of the required 45-day public 
comment period established by CEQA, the City has extended the public review period to a 90-day Draft EIR public review 
period which began on October 7, 2024, and will end on January 6, 2025. Please provide your written/typed comments 
(including names, affiliation, telephone number, and contact information) to Kelly Beggs, Consulting Planner, at the 
mailing or email address shown below by 11:59 p.m., Monday, January 6, 2025, with “Guadalupe Quarry 
Redevelopment Project Draft EIR” as the subject. Public agencies that provide comments are asked to include a contact 
person for the agency. 

Kelly Beggs, Consulting Planner 
City of Brisbane 
50 Park Place 
Brisbane, CA 94005  
Email: quarry@brisbaneca.org  

NEXT STEPS: Following the close of the public review period, the City will respond to comments on significant 
environmental issues raised by commenters and prepare a Final EIR. The Final EIR will be considered by the City in 
making the decision to certify the EIR and approve or deny the Project. 

 

 
Kelly Beggs, Consulting Planner 
City of Brisbane 
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